UNIVERSITA
DEGLI STUDI DI BARI
ALDO MORO

D.D.G. n. 1804 1L DIRETTORE GENERALE

Reopening of the deadlines for the submission of applications for the public exam, based on
qualifications and exams, for the recruitment of no. 1 Technologist, Level 1 (ex economic position
EP1) with a fixed-term, for the duration of 18 months, full-time commitment basis at the
“Michelangelo Merlin” Inter-University Department of Physics of the University of Bari Aldo Moro,
for “APEMAIA - Assessment of PM Exposure at intra-urban scale in preparation of MAIA mission”
and “MISTRAL - a toolkit for dynaMic health Impact analysiS to predicT disability-Related costs in
the Aging population based on three case studies of steeL-industry exposed areas in Europe” projects
(CUP F83D23000210005 and CUP H57G22000270006).

The deadlines for the submission of applications for the public exam, based on qualifications and
exams, for the recruitment of no. 1 Technologist, Level 1 (ex economic position EP1) with a fixed-
term, for the duration of 18 months, full-time commitment basis at the “Michelangelo Merlin” Inter-
University Department of Physics of the University of Bari Aldo Moro, for “APEMAIA - Assessment
of PM Exposure at intra-urban scale in preparation of MAIA mission” and “MISTRAL - a toolkit for
dynaMic health Impact analysiS to predicT disability-Related costs in the Aging population based on
three case studies of steeL-industry exposed areas in Europe” projects (DDG 1537/24) have been
reopened. Candidates will be able to submit the applications for the participation, as well as the
useful documents for the competition, according to the procedure of article 3 of the aforementioned
competition announcement no later than 7 days after the publication of the competition
announcement on inPA Recruitment Portal.

Applications already received are reserved.

The complete text of the notice will be published on the website of the Competitive Procedures
Section of this University at: https://reclutamento.ict.uniba.it/reclutamento-personale-tec-
amm/personale-tecnico-amministrativo and on the online Bulletin Board of this University and on
inPA Recruitment Portal.

The notice regarding the publication of the competition announcement will be published on Ministry
and European Union website.

Bari, 15" November 2024

The GENERAL DIRECTOR
Signed Gaetano PRUDENTE

DISCLAIMER: This English translation does not have any legal value itself and it is a translation of
the original in Italian and is intended for information purposes only and thus does not supersede the
Italian version. In case of discrepancies, the Italian version prevails.
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